

Date 6/16/2021

Kim Meredith Chief Executive Officer

SFGH Foundation Board of Directors

John Bell, President Judy Guggenhime, Chair

Pam Baer, Lifetime Director George H. Clyde, Lifetime Director

Deborah Anderson-Bialis Sue Carlisle, MD, PhD Melissa Chadwick-Dunn Charles Charnas Andrew Clark Julia Damasco Susan P. Ehrlich, MD, MPP Suzanne Giraudo, PhD Schuyler Hudak Jenna Lim Michael MacBryde Janis MacKenzie James D. Marks, MD, PhD Andrew McCollum Theodore Miclau, III, MD Dionne C. Miller, MPH Ellen Magnin Newman John K. Noonan Alex Rosenblatt Paula Carien Schultz Bob Tandler Jonathan Tsao Beth S. Veniar

Jennifer Boffi Chief Financial Officer Zuckerberg San Francisco General Hospital 1001 Potrero Ave San Francisco, CA 94110

Dear Jennifer:

Please let this letter serve as confirmation that the San Francisco General Hospital Foundation is gifting the perpetual software licenses with Carl Zeiss Meditec, Inc. referenced in the attached document to the City and County of San Francisco for use by the San Francisco Department of Public Health.

With this letter, I am confirming that the gift of these licenses is an outright gift, with no terms or stipulations regarding ownership. There are no restrictions on the use of the asset nor any income generated, if any. The fair value of this asset is \$59,949, based on the attached documentation.

The original gift date for this equipment was July 8, 2016. The source of these funds is as follows: \$12,688 as a direct gift from our Foundation to the project; \$47,261 from the Friends of the Congressional Glaucoma Caucus Foundation.

Sincerely,

Gerry Chow

Chief Financial Officer